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July 30, 2024 
 

I-195 Redevelopment District 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 002 
 

Call for Curators, Programming, and Art 
 
The I-195 Redevelopment District is seeking proposals from curators, event organizers, and 
those interested in community programming for 195 District Park’s 2024 events season.  
 
All interested parties are hereby notified the following:  
 
The online information session scheduled for Monday, August 5, 2024, at 5:30 pm is 
canceled.  
 
The next session will be held on Monday, September 9, 2024 at 5:30 pm. RSVP is required via e-
mail to park@195district.com by 10:30 AM on the morning of the information session.  
 

***End of Addendum *** 
 


